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NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF JUSTICE EXAMINES BODY-WORN CAMERA
PROGRAMS AND PRODUCTS

WASHINGTON - The Office of Justice Programs’ National Institute of Justice (NIJ)
today published an article on www.nij.gov discussing the outcome of two NIJ funded studies
reviewing body-worn camera product availability and criminal justice agency motivations for
their use. The studies, A Market Survey on Body-Worn Camera Technologies and A Primer on
Body-Worn Camera Technology are intended to inform agency officials and policymakers on
procurement and use of body-worn cameras.

More information about today’s publication and other NIJ programs is available here:
WWW.Nij.gov

TITLE: “Body-Worn Camera Publications Provide Overview of
Expanding Market”

AUTHORS: National Institute of Justice

WHERE: https://nij.gov/topics/law-enforcement/technology/Pages/body-worn-
camera-overview-of-expanding-market.aspx

The Office of Justice Programs, headed by Acting Assistant Attorney General
Alan R. Hanson, provides federal leadership in developing the nation’s capacity to prevent
and control crime, administer justice and assist victims. OJP has six bureaus and offices: the
Bureau of Justice Assistance; the Bureau of Justice Statistics; the National Institute of Justice;
the Office of Juvenile Justice and Delinquency Prevention; the Office for Victims of Crime;
and the Office of Sex Offender Sentencing, Monitoring, Apprehending, Registering and
Tracking. More information about OJP and its components can be found at www.0jp.gov.

Point of contact for this advisory is Sheila Jerusalem, public affairs specialist, Office of
Communications, OJP. She can be reached at Sheila.Jerusalem@usdoj.gov or via phone at 202-
616-3227.
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